
 

Ravensworth CE Primary 

School Newsletter  
Friday 27th May 2016 

Dear all, 

 

This half term has really flown by; I can’t quite believe that we’ve come to the end.   We 

return to school on Monday 6th June. 
 

Tent Day  

This was again a very popular event, if not a little cold this year.  Class 3 erected all of the 

tents in the morning, they joined by the rest of the pupils in the school for an afternoon of 

story-telling and fun in the tents. Here are a selection of the photographs! 

 

 
 

Some children in Class 2 have been working very hard on improving their handwriting over 

the last few weeks. Mrs Shazell is very proud of their improvements alongside the fantastic 

attitude that they have shown. 

 
 

Class 1 have been continuing with the topic of minibeasts.  They have released the 

butterflies that they watched turn from caterpillars into butterflies. 

 
Famiy BBQ 

The school friends are planning to hold the Family BBQ on Friday 15th July commencing 

5pm.  Please get in touch if you are able to volunteer to help on the stalls on the night.  We 

will be holding a non-uniform day prior to the BBQ where children will be asked to bring in a 

bar of chocolate to help support the chocolate tombola stall. (Further details to follow). 

 

Dates for the Diary: 

School Reopens     6th June 8.30am 

New Starters Parent Meeting   9th June 6pm 



                                   
 
 

 

Y1 Phonics screening week   13th June 

Class 1& 2 visit to Hoskyn’s Abrahalls  23rd June (letters to follow) 

Y6 Leavers Service, Ripon   29th June 

Sports Day      14th July (letters to follow) 

Y6 Leavers assembly    22nd July 11.00am 

School finishes for the Summer  22nd July at 1pm         

 

 

Messy Church 3:15pm – 5pm    14th June 

      19th July 

Tennis Club 3:15pm- 4:15pm  9th June 

For Years 4-6     16th June 

      23rd June 

      30th June 

      14th June 

Archery Club – 3:15-4:15pm    8th June 

      15th June 

      22nd June 

      29th June   

      6th July 

      13th July  

    

 

Thank you for your continued support 

 

Laura Graham 


